SBDM MINUTES – FEBRUARY 7, 2008

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 4:15 p.m.  Members present were Tammy Hall, Norma Olivencia, Mika Tapia, Derisa Hindle, Gayla Routt and Teresa Morgan.  The recording secretary was Mary Silva.

GOOD NEWS

· Our daytime waiver has really made a difference this year with our students.  They are making significant progress.

BUDGET REPORT

We reviewed and discussed the school activity fund budget.  We exchanged opinions about the possibility of purchasing an ELMO board and/or “smart board” with money from our school picture account.

Due to the lack of funds at the state level, the budget may be extremely tight at the district school site next year.


COMMITTEE REPORTS

· The council reviewed the Family Resource Center minutes and grants received.

· The council reviewed the accident report for December.


PLANNING 

SBDM NEEDS LIST (Section 7)

· Facility needs:  Tile/foyer and hallways

· Media Center needs new carpeting

· Staffing needs:  none

· Instructional needs:  Smart Boards, TI-15 Calculators (4th and 5th Grade)

· Thoughtful Education

· Field Trips


INFORMATION

· The counselor’s position was posted on February 1, 2008.  We will fill the position after testing is completed.


EXECUTIVE SESSION

· The ESS Migrant position was filled by Virginia Clapp (part-time)

· An ESS part-time position was filled by Ashley McCarty

· Letters of Intent will be going out to employees soon for signatures


The meeting was adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

